
Rotary Club of Everett, MA
February 11, 2010
     The Gears
Present: President Steve, Tim, Judy, Janet, Bobby, Chrissy, Rich A, Joe, Michael, Rich O. ,Lester

Guest: Chris Paragios of the Everett Credit Union; Helen MacLaughlin, Principal of the Whittier School, and Judy Mastracola , Bob Richman and staff from the Leonard Florence Center for Living in Chelsea.
NEXT WEEK"S MEETING---February 18th is at Community Family on Wyllis Avenue in Everett. Please make every effort to attend.
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Happy-Sad Dollars: 
Bobby paid a happy dollar because he saw his  former 9th grade teacher, Mr. Richman. 
Congrats to Rich Adams, who has been elected as the next President of the Massachusetts Charitable Mechanics Association.
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A Special Happy Birthday Wish to Bobby---He turned "50" on Valentine's Day
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Michael provided the Club with information on the Bowl-A-Thon being planned as a spring fundraiser. If you would like to help out in planning the event, contact Michael Jordan  or President-Elect Chris Borges  More information to follow.
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Lucky President Steve won the Joker's drawing!!!!!!!

Speaker(s): Judy Mastracola gave the Club an overview of The Rehabilitation residence at the Leonard Florence Center for Living. In partnership with the Massachusetts Chapter of the ALS Association, the Leonard Florence Center for Living presents America’s only permanent residence dedicated to caring for individuals living with amyotrophic lateral sclerosis, commonly known as ALS or Lou Gehrig’s disease. The unit is based on the smart house concept that 

promotes and supports independence, regardless of the stage of the illness. Because of this unique design and technology, wheelchair-bound individuals have independent mobility with meaningful choices and dignity.

In addition to information on the Center, Judy asked  Club members to consider walking in the "Walk to Defeat ALS" on Sunday, April 25, 201. The walk will begin at Mary O'Malley Park on Admiral's Hill.  Michael Jordan walked last year and will walk again this year.  Please plan on supporting Michael.If you would like to walk, you can register online at www.thealswalk.org. 
Helen MacLaughlin thanked Club members for donating the Target gift cards.  She explained that the Whittier School serves an extremely high percentage of low-income families and also families who have recently moved to this country. 
The Club will donate a book to the Parlin Memorial Library in honor of Judy Mastracola as part of its Literacy/Community Service Project. 

